
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING COVID-19 AS OF 16/03/2020. 
 

Dear Parents, 
Due to the outbreak of the Coronavirus, the school is taking a number of precautionary 

measures to ensure the safety of our students, parents and staff. These are outlined below: 

 

Parent /Teacher Chats 

At this stage the Parent/Teacher chats will go ahead as planned. Therefore, the students will 

still finish school at 12:00 pm. Please use common sense, if you feel you unwell and are unable 

to attend, please advise the office and stay at home. 
 

School Masses and Assemblies 

All school Thursday masses and school assemblies have been put on hold until further notice in 

order to limit the number of people gathering in the one space. 
 

Sacraments 

The Archbishop of Melbourne Peter Comensoli has advised all parishes and schools that they 

are not to conduct any Confirmation celebrations. Therefore, all sacramental celebrations will 

be postponed until further notice. This also includes the parent meetings and reflection days. 
 

Harmony Day and Day Against Bullying and Violence. 

The school originally planned to have an assembly and various activities throughout the day. 

These activities and assembly have been cancelled to minimise risk. 
 

School Excursions/Camps/Inter-school sports. 

All school excursions and camps have been cancelled until further notice. 
 

Community Hub. 

The Community Hub will be closed as of today until further notice. 
 

Extra Curricula Activities. 

All extra curricula activities as outlined in the school calendar have been cancelled until further 

notice. 
 

Student Attendance. 

The school will remain open until further notice. If your child feels unwell could you please 

keep them at home and remember to advise the school office. Please remind your children 

about the importance of hand hygiene and to wash their hands regularly. 

 

These precautions are put in place to keep our community safe. We ask for your cooperation in 

adhering to these precautionary measures. We will keep you updated with any changes that 

may occur regarding COVID-19. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Mr Jeffrey Parker. 

     (Principal) 


